
Principal’s Update – 27 June 2025 
 

Dear all 

 

The last week of term 2 has arrived, and it has been a busy but extremely rewarding term. 

We will have had three parent teacher nights, a Year 7 camp, two senior StuVacs, numerous 

wellbeing presentations, a winter concert and an ensemble evening and by the end of term 

all year groups will have had their reports issued. We also managed to fit in an athletics 

carnival, lots of Knock Out competitions, debating, and many many excursions. 

 

The P&C Parent committees have each had at least two meetings and in fact this coming 

Tuesday at 6.00 pm the 'science and technology committee' will be meeting in the school 

foyer. 

 

Also on Tuesday evening we will be holding the Year 10 Parent Teacher Student night. You 

know that I encourage your student to attend with you and for this PTS night it is even more 

important as Year 10 are in the process of choosing their Year 11 subjects for 2026, and this 

will be a perfect opportunity to discuss options with their teachers. 

 

Over the past week, Year 10 and their parents have taken the opportunity to participate in an 

interview where options for subject choices and post school pathways have been discussed. 

 

In fact Year 10 will also be receiving their semester one report on Monday afternoon prior to 

the PTS night. The last reports to be issued will be to Year 9 on the last day of term in period 

5. 

 

Then holidays! The good news for students is that they don't return to school till Tuesday 22 

July. There is a Staff Development Day for teachers only, on Monday 21 July. 

 

Then also in that first week on Thursday 24 July we will hold the last of the PTS nights and 

this one is for Year 9. 

 

Today, Years 10, 11, and 12 will have a number of presentations throughout the day from 

Paul Dillon. A huge thank you to the P&C wellbeing and inclusion committee for organising 

these events. 

 

It has been a fabulous term and I thank the teachers for their hard work in such a busy 

reporting period, and all the parents who have attended our many events, and of course our 

wonderful students who make each day at Mosman High a special one. 

 

Have a lovely holiday break and we will see you in term 3 for another amazing ten weeks. 

 

Susan 

 

---- 
 

Dr Susan Wyatt 

Principal  

Mosman High School 

T: 02 99681006 

E: mosman-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 


